
This week we have 

 Created our own swimming leaflets about Ewe Swim. 

 Focussed on exchanging ones and tens using manipulatives in maths. 

 Had our final week of swimming. 

Today is the final day of swimming. The children have been excellent over the last 4 weeks; they 

have behaved well and worked hard at swimming so that everyone has made progress and earned 

swimming badges. Thank you to all of you who have ensured they have had a swimming kit with 

them every day, I appreciate the difficulty this may have been and am glad that the children have 

been able to take part and enjoy themselves over the last 4 weeks. 

I have not sent out homework this week as I would like the children to complete a small 

homework task over the half term instead (this will be sent out next Thursday). However I will do a 

spelling test on Thursday that will recap all the different word we have been looking at this term.  

Next week we will have a Paperless Day. This will be a day that involves working outside of our 

books in every lesson. There will be no use of paper or writing on this day, instead we will be doing 

practical activities and drama in our Maths, English and afternoon lessons. 

P.E. lessons will resume next week.   Next week the lessons will be on Tuesday and Thursday, 

and then after the half term break the lessons will be on a Monday.  Please ensure that your child 

has their kit in school on the correct days. 

Finally on Monday (16th October) is this terms Book Look. Feel free to visit the Year 3 classroom 

and have a look at the work your child has been doing in their books or on our displays. 

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

 


